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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

Good news story from  India North East 

      

LAUDATO SI’ PROGRAMME FOR YOUTH 

With energy and enthusiasm, Sr. Ridalin Syiem, 

together with the assistance of Sr. Careen Kurbah 

and Sr. Komla Kullu, conducted a programme on 

Laudato Si’ organized by Sohra Parish on 19th July 

2025. Eighty-seven youth participated in the 

event. Sr. Ridalin gave a brief talk on Laudato Si’, 

highlighting the seven objectives outlined by our 

Holy Father, Pope Francis. 

The youth showed great interest in learning about 

this encyclical, especially in light of the serious 

challenges the world is facing due to the climate 

crisis and climate change. The session was well-

received and proved to be a success, inspiring a renewed commitment among the participants to live out 

the message of Laudato Si’ in their daily lives. 

 

 

 

A message for us all on a seat 
in the town of Carterton, 
New Zealand. 

Take time  ………. 


